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‘Discovering life in all its fullness.’ 

* Hesed * Hamdah * Honesty * Horizons *  

This Week’s News… 
 
It’s been another busy week here at Lindridge and I 
can’t believe that we’re nearly halfway through this 
first half term!   
 
Just a reminder that the school is closed on Monday 
27th October due to a power cut.  Work has been 
sent home with children today for them to complete 
on Monday.  We’d be grateful if this could be sent 
back into school with children on Tuesday morning so 
they can show their teacher what they’ve done. 
 
We’ve had a large number of messages from parents 
again this week regarding lost property.  Please could 
parents ensure that all items of uniform etc are 
clearly named so that we can get them back to their 
owners.  We do try and encourage pupils to take care 
and responsibility for their belongings, and would be 
grateful if this message could be reinforced at home. 
 
Finally, the Lindkidz team have asked me to remind 
parents / carers that they are only monitoring emails 
during their opening hours; Monday to Friday, 
7.30am to 5.30pm.  Emails will not be checked 
outside of these hours, so please ensure that you get 
your booking requests into our lovely Lindkidz ladies 
in a timely manner. 
 
With best wishes for a restful weekend.  
 

This week’s attendance  

• Hedgehogs 98.15% 

• Otters  97.06% 

• Squirrels  93.89% 

• Foxes    96.03% 

• Whole School 96.05% 

Whole school target is 97.00%. 

  

 

 

 

Tesco Community Grant Scheme  
 
We’ve been fortunate enough to be selected to participate in the 
Tesco Community Grants Scheme, with a chance to receive between 
£500 and £1,500 to make improvements to our nature garden.   
 
You will be able to vote for us with your blue tokens from Friday 1st 
October to Friday 31st December in Tesco Tenbury Wells, so please 
let your friends and family know.  As such a small school, we are going 
to need all the support we can get to get those little blue tokens 
mounting up!  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Fols Events  

Our lovely FOLS team have asked me to let you 
know about the following: 
 
• Thursday 30th September - Rags 2 Riches 

Second Hand Clothing Collection 
 
• Friday 15th October - Fancy Dress Disco.  

5.30pm to 6.15pm Hedgehog and Otter 
Class, 6.30pm to 7.30pm Squirrel and Fox 
Class.  More details to follow.  

 
• Saturday 16th October - A Working Party 

is needed to lay slabs for a new FOLS  
storage shed and to plant bulbs around the 
grounds.  Work to take place 10.00am - 
12.00pm.  Volunteers very gratefully      
received.  Please contact the FOLS team or 
the School Office if you can help in any 
way. 

 
• Saturday 6th November - 12.00pm - 

2.00pm Autumn Fair.  Volunteers will be 
needed for this, so please email Kelly on 
kmg1412@yahoo.co.uk if you are able to 
help.  



September  
Monday 27th September Whole School School Closed 

Tuesday 28th 
September 

Year R and 1 Reception Eye Tests 
(Information coming home soon) 

October   

Wednesday 6th October Years 1—6 RE Trip to Worcester 
Cathedral 

Monday 11th October Whole School Harvest Festival and World 
Animal Day (More details to 
follow) 

Monday 18th October Year 5 and 6 Church Workshop 

Monday 18th October Whole School School photos—portraits and 
sibling groups 

Wednesday 20th 
October 

Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday 21st October Years 5 and 6 Residential Trip to Boreatton 
Park, Shrewsbury 

Friday 22nd October Years 5 and 6 Children back from Boreatton 
Park, Shrewsbury 

Monday 25th—Friday 
29th October 

 Half Term  

Monday 1st October Whole School Back to School  

Covid 19 Attendance Guidance 
 
We thought it would be useful to remind you of the 
current Government guidlines on school attendance 
and Covid 19. 
 

• Pupils who have symptoms of Covid 19 should 
isolate and get a PCR test. 

 

• Pupils who have had a positive LFT test should 
isolate and get a PCR test. 

 

• Pupils who are a close contact of someone who 
has tested positive do not need to self-isolate. 
They should get a PCR test and should only 
isolate if they test positive. If they test 
negative, they must return to school. 

 
If you have any questions or are uncertain how to 
proceed in the event that your child is unwell, or 
tests positive, please do not hesitate to contact the 
School Office.  
 
 

School Contact Details 
 
Telephone: 01584 881466 
 
Mrs Greenow-Langford      
head@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Harry       
kharry@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Mr Pickford     
mpickford@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk      
 
Miss Shepherd 
mshepherd@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Sneyd      
ssneyd@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Office      
office@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Lindkidz      
lindkidz@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
SENDCo 
Mrs Greenow-Langford 
head@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
 




